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From: Stannard, James
Sent: 29 August 2018 16:37
To: Planning (HPBC)
Subject: HPK/2018/0272 - Consultation Response

-----Original Message----- 

From: Penford, Sam J [ 

Sent: 29 August 2018 16:16 

To: Stannard, James 

Subject: RE: External Consultation Letter - App ref HPK/2018/0272 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Thank you for your consultation (ref; HPK/2018/0272) which was received 29th August 2018. 

We have reviewed the submitted documents and on this occasion the Environment Agency will not be making any 

formal comment on the submission. This is because there are no environmental constraints associated with the site 

which fall within the remit of the Environment Agency. 

If the proposal subsequently changes such that you feel it may pose a significant environmental risk then please do 

not hesitate to contact us and we will review our position. 

Kind Regards 

Sam Penford 

Planning Advisor - Derbyshire, Leicestershire and Nottinghamshire Sustainable Places - Planning Team 

External: 020 771 40608 

Environment Agency I Trentside Offices I Scarrington Road I West Bridgford I NOTTINGHAM I NG2 5BR 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Stannard, James [mailto:James.Stannard@highpeak.gov.uk] 

Sent: 29 August 2018 12:13 

To: Planning, Lower Trent <planning.trentside@environment-agency.gov.uk> 

Subject: External Consultation Letter - App ref HPK/2018/0272 

Please find attached document 

________________________________ 

Do you really need to print out this Email? Be green - keep it on the screen. 

This transmission is intended for the named addressee(s) only and may contain sensitive, privileged or confidential 

material and should be handled accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the 

addressee) you may not copy or use it, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this transmission in error 

please notify the sender immediately. All GCSX traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance 

with relevant legislation. 

If this has come to you in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this email from your system. The 

Council may be required to disclose this email or any response to it under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

This message has been scanned and no issues were discovered. 
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To report this email as SPAM, please forward it to spam@forcepoint.com Information in this message may be 

confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received this message by mistake, please notify the sender 

immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone else. 

We have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check any attachment before 

opening it. 

We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the Freedom of Information Act, 

Data Protection Act or for litigation.  Email messages and attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency 

address may also be accessed by someone other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes. 

To report this email as SPAM, please forward it to spam@forcepoint.com 

________________________________ 

Do you really need to print out this Email? Be green - keep it on the screen. 

This transmission is intended for the named addressee(s) only and may contain sensitive, privileged or confidential 

material and should be handled accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the 

addressee) you may not copy or use it, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this transmission in error 

please notify the sender immediately. All GCSX traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance 

with relevant legislation. 

If this has come to you in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this email from your system. The 

Council may be required to disclose this email or any response to it under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 


